
March 21, 1967 

Pr. J. Azpuru-Bernhard 
cio Bro-Dart Industri4s 
P. O. Box 1120 
56 Esrl Stretit 
Newark, New Jersey 07114 

Dear Mr. fizpuru-Bernhard: 

Since my husband is deep in a book the dssdline for which hcs 
passed, I am taking the liberty of acknowledging your kind letters 
of March 17, which we very much appreciate. Under separate cover 
I am forwarding to you a supply of the yellow forms which you sug-
gested we send you. 

The discounts we offer are: In wholesale quantities, 50; in less 
than wholesale lots and to retailers, 1 or 2 copies, 25%, 3 or 4 
copies, 33-1/3%, and 5 or more, O%. Shipping charges are added. 

We very much appreciate your kindness in supplying namos and ad-
dresses of companies for us to contact and your willingness to be 
helpful. As soon as my husband can find the time, I am sure he 
will be glad to follow up on these. 

In the meantime, he is working too hard and too long for he is far 
behind in his writing; as you know, 'AdlIT7_7,.;ASII III was promised f or 
February publication and has had to be postponed because of continu-
ing research and unanticipated interruptions and delays. One other 
book was to have been finished last Friday, and is still unfinished 
although we hope to get it done by the end of this weak; another 
is due the first of April, and it can't possibly be completed by 
then. since we are only two people, we are somewhat handicapped 
in turning out the oquantities of work that in an office would re-
quire a staff of workers. 

In any event, we are grateful to you for your interest. If the 
supply of yellow slips is not sufficient, I will be glad to send 
you more. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 


